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From: Gloria Thomas
To: kluttzrentals@gmail.com
Cc: Brooks, Amy
Subject: Case number 22-CUPPA-0299
Date: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 11:34:58 AM


CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe


Mr. Kluttz,
Due to a prior engagement, I will not be able to attend tonight’s meeting regarding your proposed plan for a legally
obtained carriage house permit next door to my residence. I oppose this proposal and plan to be at the public
meeting which will be held at a later date.
Sincerely,
Gloria Thomas
2213 Tyler Lane
Louisville,KY 40205


Sent from my iPhone
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